

Board of Health Meeting

Monday, Oct 15, 2018

- Call to Order
- Pledge of Allegiance
- Review and approval of September meeting minutes
- Health Officer's Report
- Old Business
 - a. New Students for new year at the BOH (Ms. Schanne, Dr. Sharts-Hopko)
- New Business
 - a. West Nile Virus (Dr. Capuzzi, Mr. Crotty)
 - b. Gas Leaf Blowers (Dr. Sharts-Hopko)
 - c. Possible mold growth in dormitories.
 - d. Presentations- Geoff Way DE County WNV County Coordinator and Claudia Kent Botany curator at Haverford College
- Announcements
- Public Participation
- Adjourn
- The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Monday November 19, 2018 at 5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the Radnor Township Building.